
Inspector  general  report
shows  FBI’s  ‘totally
irresponsible’  behavior,
Catholic League says
Bill In the News (Christian Post): In a Wednesday letter to
Rep. Jim Jordan, R-Ohio, the chairman of the House Judiciary
Committee, Catholic League for Religious and Civil Rights
President Bill Donohue reacted to the recently released U.S.
Department of Justice inspector general’s report. READ MORE
HERE
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